
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

As you are fully aware that England are in the European Championship final for the first 
time! This will be England's first final since the 1966 World Cup! 
 
 

So, we need to celebrate this historical occasion. Again, we are inviting the children to 
wear England Football Kits, Birches Kits, or anything Red, White and Blue. Hair 
Accessories/Face Painting/Coloured Hair/Nails etc anything goes!! 
 
 

Y4-Please be mindful you will be presenting your Leavers' Assembly so may wish to bring 
in some wet wipes to wipe faces for their Assembly. 
 
 

I am truly sorry I won't be there to enjoy the celebrations on Friday both for this and the 
Y4 Leavers'... 
 
 

Hopefully, children will remember this occasion for a lifetime!  
 
 

It's coming home, it's coming home.... 
 
 

 
Miss Varricchione 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 



 


